
Circular No: Dec/05/2024 Date : 28-12-2024

NOTICE

Classes: Nursery to X

Believe in your abilities in this New Year. May it bring out the best in you. Wishing you success and
happiness!

"Happy New Year!"

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the Winter Break is scheduled from December 30th, 2024(Monday), to
January 4th, 2025 (Saturday).

The school will resume its regular schedule on 06/01/2025 (Monday).

Holiday homework for winter vacation has been uploaded on ERP & shared via WhatsApp
communities.

We encourage you to make the most of this break by transforming it into a meaningful

and enriching learning experience for your children.

Note – The school reception and fee counter will be open from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM from
Monday, 30th December 2024, to Saturday, 4th January 2025.

Thanks and Regards

LK Chhabaria
(Head of School)


